
Thank you to everyone who was able to attend the second PTU meeting of the year. This 

newsletter is an overview of what has happened so far in 2022 and what is coming in the next 

few weeks. After our January PTU meeting a 2023 newsletter will come out with all of the     

exciting things we have planned for the new year.  

By now most of you have filled out the parent survey. THANK YOU! Melissa is going through 

these responses and will share the results at the January meeting. Your input and feedback is 

greatly appreciated!  

Each event in 2022 has been a success thanks to all of our SBS families and community.  

Looking back at all of the pictures, it is great to see how many events we were able to offer in 

2022 and to know we have much more coming in 2023. Thank you all for your continued     

support of PTU and these events for our children.  

Have a wonderful Christmas break. See you all in 2023!  

- Amanda Leininger  

 

Saint Brendan School PTU 



 

Who’s on PTU!  

Board:  

• President: Amanda Leininger  

• Vice President: Megan Defrancisis  

• Treasurer: Jill McNamara  

• Secretary: Brenda Eliazo  

• Membership: Erin Kobie  

• Past President: Melissa Adams  

 

Committees:  

Transportation Fund: OPEN (this position is best for someone home during the day)  

Marcos Pizza: Jen Lay  

Room Parent: April Guarino  

Savers Fundraiser: Devan Eldred—Spring  

Ice Skate Party: Erin Kobie 

Holiday Shop: Hanan El-Khoury 

Fall Family Mixer: Amber Twarek, Leslie Weber, Gina Lehmann,                                                                            

    Brenda Eliazo, Amanda Leininger  

• Silent Auction: Devan Eldred  

• Food: Anne Marie Gilliam  

In School Events: Charlotte Seith and Melissa Adams  

Hospitality: Debbie Bunsey and Danielle Hanna  

Malleys: Debbie Bunsey and Danielle Hanna  

Uniform Exchange: Autumn Harris  

Family Events: Amanda Leininger and Sheila Kohuth  

Plant Sale: AJ Smith  

Teacher/ Staff Appreciation: Amanda Schlitter 



 

Budget Glimpse!  PTU Meeting Dates:  

Meeting #3: January 10, 2023  

Meeting #4: April 25, 2023  

 

Dress down passes are provided for 

each student whose parent attends!  

Eat Pizza + Raise Money!  

Fall Mixer: Over $1,171  

Pepperoni Rollers: Under $375  

Dine to Donate: Over $600  

 

Thank you to everyone for the continued 
support of AmazonSmiles. This last   

quarter we earned $176!  

Fundraiser Nights!  

Order from Marco’s on our SBS Pizza 

day/ night each money and 15% of 

walk-in/ call-in orders and 20% of 

online orders will go to SBS PTU! 

 

Over the last 2 years these            

fundraising nights have brought in 

over $6,000 dollars!  

Pizza Challenge Contest!  

Order from Marco’s ONLINE any day or 

time from September through the end of 

April and points will be earned for the 

contest.  

 The past two years we have won      

additional money through the Pizza 

Challenge Contest!  

HOW TO ORDER:  

When ordering online, click “St. Brendan”  

under the “Fundraisers” tab. Then choose a 

teacher’s name to give the credit to a     

classroom. If you call in to place your order, 

be sure to mention SBS!  

 

 

*REMINDER: Entering SBS         

fundraiser for all Marco’s online    

orders (even on non-fundraising 

days) earns the school points       

towards cash prizes!  

Fundraiser Nights: 1/5, 2/2, 3/2, 3/30, 4/27 

Participating Stores: North Olmsted and North Ridgeville  



 

The 2022 School Year So Far!   

What’s been happening with PTU? Here are some highlights on what PTU has been 
able to provide this year!  

 

• Pack the Pews 

• Homecoming Parade 

• Rocky River Nature Center Ohio Wildlife Program K-4 

• PTU Welcome Back Lunch  

• Youth Bee Works 

• Middle School Night Out: Escape Room  

• Pepperoni Rollers Fundraiser 

• Dine to Donate at Cilantro Taqueria  

• Dine to Donate at Fatheads in North Olmsted 

• Parent Teacher Conference Dinners 

• Playhouse Square Bill Blagg’s Behind the Magic Streaming Performance  

• Ohio Oil & Gas Energy Education Program Guest Speaker 

• Fall Plant Sale  

• Fall Family Mixer 

• Trunk or Treat 

• Mother Son Bowling 

• Breakfast with St. Nicholas 



 

The 2022 School Year, What’s Coming Up?  

• Holiday Shop Family Night: Tuesday, December 
13th  

• Families may attend the holiday shop and make 
purchases or just preview what is available for 
your child to purchase on Wednesday during 
school.  

• Holiday Shop: Wednesday, December 14th  

• Holiday shop is offered for students to shop for 
family members. Gifts are reasonably priced 
and an assortment of items are available for all 
ages. Envelopes will come home with your child 
the week of. Cash and checks to St. Brendan 
PTU are accepted at the event.  

• Meals on Wheels Service Project  

• New this year we are partnering with Liturgy 
Club and Meals on Wheels located in Westlake 
to provide holiday goody bags to each of their 
customers. Students will be assembling the 
bags at school to include non-perishable items, 
candy canes and a holiday card made by one of 
our students!  

Here are some additional details on things we have coming up in the 2022 school year 
from PTU!   

 

• Advent into Christmas       
Program: Monday,  December 
19th  

• PTU hospitality provides 

a reception for families 

after the event. Watch for 

more details about the 

event in the school news. 

• Deans Winter Plant Sale  

• Mention SBS while   

shopping at Deans for 

your winter plants.  



 

2022 Highlights  
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